NOTICE OF CRIvirg
TEMPORARY CLOSURE

Following the Prime Minister's announcement on a nationwide Movement Control
Order to curb the spread of COVID-19, Cenviro headquarters based in Mercu and

all our regional sales offices will be temporarily closed from 18" to 31 March 2020.
However, our Kualiti Alam Waste Management Centre located at Bukit Pelandok,
Negeri Sembilan is operating as usual from Monday to Friday at 8:30 am to 5:30 pm.

For further enquiry, please contact Kualiti Alam’s general line at 06 666 2000.
For urgent matters, you may call or WhatsApp’s +6014 321 3865.
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Leading the Green Revolution



